[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Students,

Old Dominion University is currently engaged in the development of a new campus master plan that will help guide the physical development of the  university’s buildings, infrastructure and campus amenities to support the university's mission and goals  We need your help to make certain the plan reflects the students' perspectives.

You are invited to an open forum , Jan. 16, from 7-8 p.m., in the Isle of Wight Room in Webb University Center. 

At the forum, university administrators will be joined by representatives from the architecture and design firm Perkins + Will, who will provide a brief overview of the components of the master plan and lead a discussion to garner your opinions, ideas and experiences as students at Old Dominion.

At the meeting, the campus planners will be searching for your input, with particular attention to several components of the campus, including Webb University Center and its role in supporting a more robust student life, housing, pedestrian circulation, recreation, student services, transportation and parking. We also encourage you to share your thoughts and ideas about any topic associated with the physical campus, even if the planners do not specifically talk about the issue that is individually important to you  For additional information about the Master Plan, please visit the  at www.odu.edu/masterplan.

Your insights are critical to the success of this project and will help shape the Old Dominion University experience for generations of students to come  We hope you will join us on Jan. 16!

Sincerely,

Ellen J. Neufeldt		
Vice President for Student Engagement and Enrollment Services

David F. Harnage

